
 

 

 
 
 

 
Update on Revisions to the Member Officer Protocol 
 
Lead Officer: Jill Byron, Monitoring Officer 

Contact Details: jill.byron@southsomerset.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 

Members are asked to note the following update: 
 
On 17 December 2019, Standards Committee asked for: 
(i) a report reviewing the Member/Officer Protocol and proposing changes where the 

necessary, and  
(ii) a procedure for any member or officer to raise concerns about the other.   
 
These items were taken as a single report/revision to Standards Committee on 23 July 
2020 when it was resolved to recommend to Full Council that the changes set out in 
Appendix A to that report be made to the Council's constitution.   
 
Full Council considered that recommendation on 20 August 2020 and resolved to 
make the changes. The report and decision and decision can be viewed at: 
https://modgov.southsomerset.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=137&MId=2743&V
er=4. 
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